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On behalf of the Corral Drive PTA, 

We hope you had a great summer and are excited to be 
starting the 2023-2024 school year! We are eager to get 
our activities, fundraisers, and meetings rolling so we 
can get to know you! Together, we will all continue 
creating great opportunities for students, parents, 
teachers and staff! We are excited to share all the 
events and opportunities and hope you will join us and 
be a part of this fun group! Included are all PTA details 
for this school year!! Go Coyotes!


HERE’S TO A GREAT YEAR!!

Corral Drive PTA Board Members
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WELCOME TO THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR!!
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